
 

PROPERTY ASSESSMENT APPEAL BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED BOARD  
RULE CHANGES 

   

February 25, 2025 
 
 
The Board provides notice to its stakeholders of implementation of a Code of Conduct and 

related Board Rule changes.  

 

Attached for consultation purposes is a draft Code of Conduct and Rule amendment.  These 

will be discussed at the March 14, 2025 Stakeholder Forum.  If you have comments you 

would like to provide in advance of the Stakeholder Forum, the Board appreciates receiving 

them as soon as possible and, in any event, no later than March 11, 2025.   

 

Following the March 14, 2025 Stakeholder Forum, a final period to comment on the proposed 

changes will be available until 4:30 PM, Friday, March 28, 2025. Any final comments on the 

implementation of the Code of Conduct or Rule amendment must be delivered to the Board 

by this deadline.   

 

Comments and feedback may be sent by email to erin.frew@paab.bc.ca or delivered to the 

Board’s office, to the attention of the Chair. 

 

For the Board, 

 

Erin Frew, Chair 
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